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Erratum to Report No. 39 – Inquiry into Cycling Issues 

November 2013  
 

The Transport, Housing and Local Government Committee tabled Report No. 39 Inquiry into Cycling 

Issues on 29 November 2013 and now informs the Legislative Assembly of a correction to a 

statement made in the report.  

 

Jurisdictions with a 1 metre or 1.5 metre rule (section 4.2.2) on pages 21-22 of the report incorrectly 

includes the Netherlands in a list of jurisdictions that have legislated for a minimum overtaking 

distance when overtaking cyclists. The information about the Netherlands was cited from a 

document published in June 2013 by a credible cycling organisation. The information has 

subsequently been discovered to be incorrect - the Netherlands has a default liability system in place 

but does not have a minimum overtaking rule. 

 

Recommendation 

That the House notes the correction to Report No. 39, Inquiry into Cycling Issues, which was tabled 

on 29 November 2013. 
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Chair 

 

 


